
Dear Legal Families,  
 
I hope this message finds you all well, taking care of yourselves and connecting with the 
people you love. With Premier Kenney announcing the stages of opening up our society, I 
find myself feeling excited but anxious at the same time. There are still so many unknowns 
and uncertain variables to consider about “going out” again. The Premier and Minister 
LaGrange have confirmed that we will not be going back to school this year. We will 
continue to support you and your children through online learning as we’ve been doing for 
the past 6 weeks.  
 
New Vice Principal​ - I would like to take this opportunity to introduce you to Legal School’s 
new Vice Principal. As many of you know, Mrs. Giacobbo was transferred to St. Kateri in 
Morinville. We are happy to welcome, Mrs. Sheri Crowston to Legal in the role of Vice 
Principal. Mrs. Crowston comes to us from Ecole Notre Dame School in Morinville. She is an 
experienced teacher with most of her time spent in grade one. She was most recently END’s 
Learning Support Facilitator and Pedagogy Lead so she is coming to us with a wealth of 
experience and education. Welcome to Legal Mrs. Crowston! I’m also happy to confirm that I 
will be returning as Principal for next year as well. This will be my 5th year in Legal and I feel 
very fortunate to be continuing to teach and lead this amazing school community.  
 
Virtue​ - I hope you’ve been seeing some signs of HOPE in the windows of our student’s 
homes in town this week. Our virtue for the rest of the year is HOPE and students were given 
the option to make a poster or sign to put in their window to bring hope to the Legal 
community. We will continue to focus on Mary during the month of May and offer prayers 
and petitions to her. We especially keep our support staff in our prayers during this time.  
 
Survey​ ​Says!​ - We have one last survey to fill out this year. Please take a few minutes to 
complete it. We really do value your opinions and we read and analyze all of the data to 
make decisions about how we organize education and opportunities at school. You can use 
the  link or the QR code (just hold your camera on your phone up to the code).  
 
District Satisfaction Survey 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LegalParent2020


 
Student Council and GSACRD VOICE​ - Don’t forget that this week coming up is “Hats on for 
Mental Health”. We encourage you to wear a hat each day to show your support for mental 
health. Please take pictures and send them to ​rtrottier@gsacrd.ab.ca​ for posting on social 
media. I also encourage you to check out our ​“Counsellor’s Corner” ​section on our website 
for ​daily activities​ from GSACRD VOICE about mental health.  
 
School Council​ - meeting postponed to May 20th at 6:30. Please RSVP to 
rtrottier@gsacrd.ab.ca​ if you would like to attend.  
 
Registration​ - We are well into planning for next year already so if you haven’t filled out 
your children’s registration forms yet, please do as soon as possible. All registrations in 
GSACRD are online this year and can be found on our website on the home page. Thank 
you! If you have questions about the online registration process, please contact Mrs. Blinston 
at ​mblinston@gsacrd.ab.ca​ or call the school and leave a message.  
 
Titan Talent Show​ - Thank you to everyone who sent in a video for our talent show. You’ll 
find the link below to watch the video. It’s a short 5 minute video but it’s super cute! Definitely 
worth watching.  
 
I pray that you are all keeping healthy and safe. Please continue to contact your children’s 
teachers or administration if you have questions or concerns. We are here for you.  
 
Blessings, 
 
Renee Trottier, principal   

mailto:rtrottier@gsacrd.ab.ca
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Website​ - Don’t forget to check out our website for our “Learning from 
Home” section where we provide resources to support you and your 
child and to provide extra activities that your child can do if they need it. 
https://www.ls.gsacrd.ab.ca/ 
 
 
Birthdays - Happy Birthday to: 
 
May 4 - Mason Locke 
May 6 - Kalli Charrois 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Alberta Health Services Virtual Caregiver Sessions for Children, Adolescents and 
families 
 
There is more to this site than ADHD sessions. Please click on the link to discover information 
about anxiety, depression, self-injury, Triple S Parenting Sessions, “Lunch and Learns”, 
helping children build executive functioning skills, parenting teens, self-regulation for 
children . . . the list goes on! If you’re struggling with your child or children right now, please 
check out this site for helpful information.  
 
Caregiver Education 
  

https://www.ls.gsacrd.ab.ca/
https://www.cyfcaregivereducation.ca/caregiver-education_1


Week at a Glance: 
Every day is “Hats on for Mental Health Awareness”  

Time  Monday 
May 4 

Tuesday 
May 5 

Wednesday 
May 6 

Thursday 
May 7 

Friday 
May 8 

8:30-9:00            

9:00-9:30  Grade 5/6 Meet         

9:30-10:00  Grade 2/3 Meet         

10:00-10:30         Grades 4-6 
Citizenship Meet  
(link in classroom) 
 
AM  Pre-K/Kinder 
Meet 

 

10:30-11:00  Grade 1/2 Meet         

11:00-11:30    Math 9 Meet 
 
Grades 1-6 
Religion Prayer and 
then Grades 1-3 
Religion Meet right 
after prayer 

LA9 Meet 
 

 

Science 9 Meet 
 
Grades 1-6 
Religion Prayer and 
then Grades 4-6 
Religion Meet right 
after prayer 
 
Miss Josey-Open 
Office Hours-Gr7-9 
Google Meet Code: 
legalvoice 

Social 9 Meet 
 

11:30-12:00  Grade 4/5 Meet      Miss Josey-Open 
Office Hours 

 

12:00-12:30  LUNCH  LUNCH  LUNCH  LUNCH  LUNCH 

12:30-1:00    Math 7 Meet 
 

LA 7/8 Meet 
 

Science 7 Meet 
 

Social 7 Meet 
 

1:00-1:30    Math 8 Meet 
 
Miss Josey-Open 
Office Hours - Elem 
Google Meet Code: 
legalvoice 

  Science 8 Meet 
 
 
 

Social 8 Meet 

1:30-2:00    Miss Josey-Open 
Office Hours 

   
 

 

2:00-2:30     
 

  PM Pre-K/Kinder 
Meet 

 

2:30-3:00            

 



 

 
Titan Talent Show 

Thanks to everyone who contributed a video for our talent show.  
Here is the link to the video. You can also find it under the Student 
Council link on our “Learning from Home” section of our website.  

Titan Talent Show  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ME4eSiLgSDw&t=7s


 
 

 


